
 
 

 
 
 

Link Transit System 
Public Transit Advisory Commission (PTAC) 

is cancelled for Tuesday, July 8, 2025.   
 

The next meeting will be scheduled for Tuesday, 
September 9, 2025 at 5:00 p.m. at 425 South Lexington 

Avenue, Burlington, NC 27215.  
 

For further information, contact John Andoh, Link 
Transit Manager at (336) 222-7351 or email 

jandoh@burlingtonnc.gov  
 
 
 

 
It is the policy of the Link Transit System to ensure that no person shall, on the ground of race, color, sex, age, national origin, or disability, be excluded 
from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity as provided by Title VI of the 
Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987, and any other related non-discrimination Civil Rights laws and authorities.  
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